
 

      

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    03 February 2023 

   Head: A. S Naismith 

Address: Dalling Road London W6 0UD ◦ Tel: 020 8748 2566 ◦ email: office@fgschool.uk ◦ website: floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk 

Pupils from West 

London Zone learning 

new skills at Circus 

Club. 

Nautilus are offering free 

swimming lessons during the 

half term at the Latymer Upper 

Pool. Please use the link below 

for further details. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e

/1FAIpQLSeqqUMJVkGXoPtLkOt15

RefiZB61w2mTU6HX8AwR0HqtQoE

aQ/viewform?usp=sf_link   

Happy number 

day! 
Children across the 

school dressed up in 

digits today and 

enjoyed taking part in 

the NSPCC TTrockstars 

competition. 
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Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery – Joshua 

Reception –Ilyas 

Year 1 – Jerelle 

Year 2 – Su 

Year 3 – Lou 

Year 4 – Suraya 

Year 5 – Kaseem 

Year 6 – Efrata & Eldana 

Sport – Sariyah Y5 

 

 

Reception have been learning all 

about Italy this week. To end the 

week, we made our own pitta 

pizza. 

Years 3, 4 and 5 had a great 

experience as Fulham Palace 

brought some artefacts from 

the Stone Age and Victorian 

times. We now know so much 

more about the way they lived.  

Class Attendance 

Reception – 90.5% 

Year 1 –86.6% 

Year 2 – 95.2% 

Year 3 –85.3% 

Year 4 –88.2% 

Year 5 – 92.2% 

Year 6 – 95.5% 

Well done Year 6 

Our school uniform provider, 

myclothing.com, have confirmed a 

price guarantee for 2023. They are 

supporting us with no price 

increase during 2023! 


